The Council has appointed a Hearing Commissioner to hear submissions on Plan
Change 50

NOTICE OF HEARING — request from Fonterra Milk Limited to vary the Rural Zone
rules specific to 131 hectares of rural land through the introduction of a Dairy
Processing Management Area (DPMA).

The hearing is to be held at:

1.00pm Wednesday 22 March 2017
Rooms 1A and B, Darfield Library,
South Terrace,

Darfield.

The purpose of the hearing is to give submitters an opportunity to make a presentation in
support of their submissions to the Hearing Commissioner.

The Planning Officer's s42a report will be circulated to all submitters and be available on our
website 15 working days prior to the hearing.

The hearing is open to the public however only submitters are able to speak.

If you have made a submission and wish to address the Commissioner at the hearing,
please contact Benjamin Rhodes Phone 03 347-2824



